
 

Opening the Healthcare Training Centre 

I am very pleased to report a most successful trip to the monastery orphanage & school at 

Phaya Taung, Inle Lake, Burma 

 

Here is bliss……………. 

 

 

With your help and support The Inle Trust launched the Healthcare Training course for the 

first batch of 50 students at the brand new Healthcare training building. The children have 

been carefully chosen not just from the monastery school but also from the surrounding 

lake and mountain villages so that once they finish their training it is hoped that some of 

them will go back to their village and make a difference in the health of their community. 

 



 

The first batch of students anxiously waiting to start …………………… 

 

 

 

The course, which will run throughout 2017 will encompass training in community care, 

hygiene, nursing aid, pharmacy & traditional medicine. 

The teaching will be conducted at the new training facility & the clinic at the monastery and 

also at the hospital in Taunggyi. 

Picture of new Healthcare Training Centre. Funded by The Inle Trust & The Monks (local 

fund raising) Many thanks to Tin Kyi Hlaing, (our architect) John Wilmot (Building 

Consultant) & Thant Sin Oo for their services in helping make a most beautiful building.  

  

 

 



Beautiful Healthcare Building 

 

 

The opening ceremony…….was a momentous occasion supported by the community -this is 

expected to make a significant impact on the healthcare of the people of the Lake and 

mountain community……………….Monk, Major & Me……holding hands! 

 

 



The main certified course will be conducted by Kaythi Aung and her team from Aung Kabar 

training Centre in Taunggyi. The training will be supplemented by the Scottish team of Dr 

Jane Dunbar, Dr Justin Barnes & Ruth Adrian. The Pharmacy training will be conducted by 

Pharmacist Hnin Oo Nge Nge and Mary Christine will teach Burmese Traditional medicine. 

English training by Diana Ambache. Administration by: Moe Nwe. The class begins……… 

 

Here is a quick look at some of the existing Inle Trust Projects: Ko Yin Mineral 

Water…………..still selling like hot cakes! 

 



 

 

Miracle……………..turning Ko Yin mineral water into wine. Found this in one of 

the hotels at Inle Lake 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



The Children’s medical clinic:  

Thanks to our Doctors Dr Jane Dunbar & Dr Isabelle Salmona & the nurses. Medical and 

recourses library provided by Adam Choi Townsend.  

 

 

 

 



Children of The Monastery-Song 

There was time to have some fun. Recording the chorus of the song “Children of The 

Monastery” written, composed by Charlie Freeman-all royalties donated to The Inle Trust. 

 

Short Film : Very good short documentary of the Children at the Phaya Taung monastery by film 

producer Kyaw Kyaw Win      https://youtu.be/gojiDjYH4Fg 

 

https://youtu.be/gojiDjYH4Fg


 

 

The Inle Trust Joseph Calleja Opera 13th June 2017 

We have a lot more to do at the monastery –we can have fun at the same time raise money 

for new projects. 

I would like to invite you to the greatest show of 2017….wine, dinner & opera at the most 

amazing V & A. Tickets from: www.inletrust.org.uk 

Please contact me if you wish to help or be involved in the activities of the 

Inle Trust. 

 

 

                                                              

                                                               Feroze Dada  
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